
 

        
       

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your understanding and flexibility over the past couple of weeks and we would like to 
congratulate you for making remote learning work. We know that this has been a challenge but we 
hope that it has been enjoyable too. 
 
In light of the recent enhanced restrictions we have decided that our schools and Early Years 
Settings will not reopen after the Easter holiday. They will remain closed until further notice, as they 
are in the UK. We will continue to liaise closely with the ROC and the UK in order to allow us to 
review the situation regularly.  We will keep you updated.  
 
During ‘term time’ we will continue with remote learning and support in all our schools and early 
years settings. This will re-start on 20 April. 
 
Our Early Years settings will continue to provide enduring care for the children of our mission critical 
dual serving/working and single parents where no other arrangements are possible, as well as for 
our vulnerable children.  
 
Thank you all for your support during these unprecedented times.  
 
 

 
 
Major General Rob Thomson  
Administrator of the Sovereign Base Areas and Commander British Forces Cyprus  
 
 

 
 
Nicola Goulding 
Assistant Chief Education Officer 
 
 
Richard Sproson Headteacher King Richard’s School               
Emma Bryson  Headteacher St John’s School    
Doug Campbell Headteacher Ayios Nikolaos Primary School          
Kim Fox  Headteacher Dhekelia Primary School              
Ben Turner  Headteacher Akrotiri Primary School               
Alex Thorp  Headteacher Episkopi Primary School            
Helen Lakey  Early Years Advisor   
 

 


